
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 

 

 

 We really appreciated Speech-Language Pathologist Tracy’s, speech 

Program and the fact we could get speech therapy without the fees. Tracy 

was very nice. We appreciated the help. 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Pediatric Vision Screener Teresa, is very friendly, respectful and 

professional. She is a pleasure to work with and helps us with screening the 

children for vision. In addition, Teresa provides clear and easily understood 

results. 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Pediatric Vision Screener Kim, was fantastic! She worked nicely with our 

staff and was super loving and patient with the children. I hope she returns 

next year as the screenings ran smoother than previous years. 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 The service that Occupational Therapist Judy provides is a God send. 

She has a special gift that I know not many have. I feel very fortunate to have 

met her. The Elks are providing a wonderful service to our community and in 

part are doing God’s work. Thank You! 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Pediatric Vision Screener Katie, is wonderful. She is comfortable with 

the children and also with the parent volunteers.  As administrator I find Katie 

easy to work with and responsive to our needs. 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Speech-Language Pathologist Hedley is fantastic in her approach. She is 

patient and influential in her efforts. She makes my son interested with age 

appropriate games and activities. She is extremely professional and a pleasure 

to have around. We feel incredibly grateful for you allowing her to teach our 

children each week.  Thank you Elks Club! 

* * * * * * * * * * 


